
FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

VOTE SHEET 
8 

JUNE 20, 2000 

RE: DOCKET NO. 991530-TI - Cancellation by Florida Public Service 
Commission of Interexchange Telecommunications Certificate No. 4001 issued 
to NeTel, Inc. d/b/a Te13 for violation of Rule 25-4.0161, F.A.C., 
Regulatory Assessment Fees; Telecommunications Companies. 

Issue 1: 
NeTel, Inc. d/b/a Te13 to resolve the apparent violation of Rule 25-4.0161, 
Florida Administrative Code, Regulatory Assessment Fees; Telecommunications 
Companies? 
Recommendation: No. The Commission should not accept NeTel, Inc. d/b/a 
Tel3's settlement offer, which proposed to pay the 1999 RAF, statutory 
penalty and interest charges on April 10, 2000, a $100 contribution, and 
pay future RAFs on a timely basis. The company has already failed to honor 
its agreement by not paying the 1999 RAFs on April 10. The RAFs remain 
unpaid as of May 23, 2000. Therefore, Order No. PSC-99-2441-PAA-TI 
proposing to cancel NeTel, Inc. d/b/a Tel3's IXC certificate should be 
rendered a Final Order. If the company fails to pay in full the required 
1999 regulatory assessment fee, including statutory penalty and interest 
charges, and fine within five business days of the issuance of the Order 
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from this recommendation, NeTel, Inc. d/b/a Tel3’s Certificate No. 4001 
should be canceled in accordance with Order No. PSC-99-2441-PAA-TI. If the 
fine is paid, it should be remitted to the Office of the Comptroller for 
deposit in the State of Florida General Revenue Fund. 

APPROVED 
Issue 2: Should this docket be closed? 
Recommendation: Yes. If the Commission approves staff‘s recommendation in 
Issue 1, this docket should be closed as no further action by the 
Commission is required. 
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